
Gold Star Memorial Dedication 

May 31, 2021 

The Wellington Garden Club’s commitment to our community was evident on Monday, May 31 when a Gold 

Star Memorial Marker was dedicated at the Village of Wellington Veterans Park during the Memorial Day 

ceremonies.   The tribute line on the Gold Star Families Memorial Marker is “A tribute to Gold Star Families 

who’s loved one paid the ultimate price defending the United States of America.”   

FFGC President Marjorie Hendon was present to dedicate the marker and former NGC President Barbara May 

and former District X President and Wellington Garden Club President (2017-2019) Carol Coleman unveiled the 

Gold Star Memorial Marker.  The Wellington Garden Club was instrumental in obtaining the keynote speaker.  

Clerk of the Circuit Court & Comptroller Joseph Abruzzo gave the keynote address.  He is a military veteran and 

was the perfect speaker for this community event.   Adriana Siena, granddaughter of WGC members Kathy and 

John Siena sang the National Anthem.  Thanks to Lt. Col. Charles and Kathy Hernicz US Army, Retired for their 

generous donation towards this Marker.   The Wellington Garden Club members were there to show their 

patriotism and witness the unveiling. 

  

Former NGC President, Barbara May along with former FFGC District X President, Carol Coleman unveiling the 

Wellington Garden Club Gold Star Memorial.   

  



Maria Wolfe WGC President 2021-2023, FFGC President Marge Hendon and Jan Seagrave, WGC  

President 2019-2021 
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Various members of the WGC with Clerk of the Circuit Court & Comptroller of Palm Beach County, Joseph 

Abruzzo  

 

 

 

Lt Lt Col. Charles and Kathy Hernicz with Maria Wolfe & Jan Seagrave  


